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I want to introduce you to our new Clann Cadet- Guy Miller.  Guy was our Sept Chief for Louisiana and you may have read the very interesting articles he has written for this newsletter.  After several Clann members told me they had approached him about accepting a nomination for Cadet, I contacted him, and he sent me a very nice email in which he stated that he “would be honored to serve as Clann Cadet.”  Guy was nominated and seconded in a formal letter to Russ Berry.   No other candidate was nominated, so Guy is our new Cadet.
Regarding his background, Guy has been an avid living historian since 1978.  He admits to having portrayed 19 different historical impressions and participating in events in 16 states.  Guy also held leadership positions in six different organizations including his former role as Louisiana Sept Chief.  

One of the more interesting things I found out about Guy is he has been awarded a French knighthood. For his efforts at preserving and promoting French history and culture over a span of numerous years, the international Seven Years War organization nominated him to receive the Nouvel Ordre de Saint Louis in 2015.  A Chevalier du Nouvel Ordre de Saint Louis must first hold an honorary commission in the French Troupes d’ Amerique and  Guy is commissioned a Capitaine and, in his non-Clann life, serves as Commandant of the Troupes de la Marine at Fort St. Jean Baptiste in Louisiana.
I found out Guy likes to volunteer for things that generally mirror his interests.  Among other positions, he currently serves as Vice Chairman of the Board at the Chennault Aviation and Military Museum in Louisiana.  He had earlier been a Civilian Service Organization Board Member for Dade Battlefield State Historic Site in Florida.   Being an Eagle Scout, he held numerous volunteer positions with the Boy Scouts of America.  Having served in the United State Marine Corps, he is also active in local veterans’ affairs and in the Patriot Guard Riders.  

On a personal level, Guy and his wife Nancy have been married for almost 33 years and have two grown children and a new granddaughter.  He currently works in the telecommunication industry for CenturyLink at its Monroe, LA headquarters.  
Having known Guy for years as a long time participant at the Alafia River Rendezvous, I believe he has the dedication and leadership skills that Clann of the Wolf deserves.  Guy and I have already had discussions at Alafia this year regarding how we can work together for the betterment of the Clann and its members.  I am looking forward to working as a team with Guy Miller for the next two years.
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